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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Public Notice 

 

Relocation of DOE Office 
 
Belmopan, Belize. October 20, 2021.  The Department of the Environment (DOE) hereby notifies the 
general public that our office is being relocated to a green-in-color building on the Hummingbird 
Highway next to Belize Agricultural Health Authority (BAHA) and across from the Football 
Federation of Belize (FFB) Stadium in Belmopan. Our office has been and will continue to be in 
transition until the end of October 2021; therefore during this time, our services will be delayed 
and reduced to essential services only.  Our new location will be available to members of the public 
seeking our services as of the first week of November 2021, by appointment only. 
 
Persons seeking urgent assistance during this time are advised to contact us ONLY via the email 
addresses below or message us via Facebook. 
 

Contact Information Description of Applications 

Project Evaluation/Environmental Impact 
Assessment: eiaunit@environment.gov.bz 

Applications for environmental clearance, 
BTB clearance 

Information Management Unit: 
info@environment.gov.bz  

Library: library@environment.gov.bz 

OPAL applications (import/export of 
restricted single-use plastics, scrap metal, 
lead-acid batteries, waste oil, and used tires) 
and Asycuda clearances for these 
commodities 

 
For all other matters, feel free to contact the Chief Environmental Officer at 
doe.ceo@environment.gov.bz and alegria.martin@gmail.com and/or the Deputy Chief 
Environmental Officer at deputy@environment.gov.bz. 
 

The DOE thanks the public for its understanding during this period.  The public can visit our website 
or follow our Facebook page for additional information. 

END 

DEPARTMENT OF THE ENVIRONMENT 
 

"When People Put the Environment First, Development Lasts." 

Market Square, Belmopan, Belize 

Tel: 501-822-2548/ 2819 

 Email: envirodept@environment.gov.bz   
 

Website: www.doe.gov.bz 

 

Contact Person: Martin Alegria 

Chief Environmental Officer 
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